

20th October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

National Theatre Live experience at Tamworth Odeon Cinema

As part of this year's BTEC Performing Arts course, we aim to offer a number of theatrical experiences to our Performing Arts students. This is to enhance the students understanding of the theatre world and theatre etiquette, which in turn will help to enhance their outcomes at both GCSE and A level.

The first trip will be to watch a National Theatre Live performance of Chekhov's 'The Seagull'. This will be live screened from London into Tamworth's Odeon cinema and is an exclusive performance, which will only be screened on that date.

The trip will take place on Thursday 3rd November. We are asking you to drop your child off at approximately 7pm at the cinema and collect them at approximately 10pm, this will be confirmed once the cinema receive the information from The National Theatre. They will be escorted by myself and Mr Sault once they are at the cinema.

The price of this screening will be confirmed after half term but should cost no more than £13.50. You may send some money for drinks and treats if you wish to do so.

For further information do not hesitate to contact the Performing Arts department.

Performing Arts Department

Payment/Cost

Payment online through parent pay is the preferred method of payment, if you wish to pay by cash, please contact the school office who will arrange for a bar code letter, permitting you to pay at a paypoint facility. Please **do not** use other bar code letters or your child's school dinner money account to make payment for this trip.

Behaviour

Students participating in this visit will need to have a record of good behaviour and demonstrate that they can obey safety and other rules. Anyone whose behaviour becomes unacceptable after the trip has been booked may be excluded or required to return home early and any expenses incurred will be the responsibility of their parents/carers.

Mobile Phones

Students will be permitted to take mobile phones with them and will be issued with a number to call in case of emergency. Students taking mobile phones or other valuables do so at their own risk. Nether Stowe School will not be held responsible for any loss or damage.

Transport

You would need to get your child to/from the venue.

Photo/videos

Consent retained on file in relation to the use of photographic or video images of students will be applied in relation to images taken on this visit. If you wish to make any changes to the consent currently held in school, please contact the school office to amend the records held. This will not affect your child's opportunity to take part in the visit.

Notification of medical conditions or special needs

Advance warning is needed of any participants with special medical or other needs to ensure all health and safety considerations have been made. Parents must inform the school of any relevant medical or other needs that may affect students taking part in this activity.

This form should be returned to Mrs Phillips no later than 2nd November 2022.